
CNSI  Named  to  the  2022
Northern  Virginia  Technology
Council Tech 100
McLean,  VA,  Nov.  21,  2022  –  CNSI,  a  leading  provider  of
innovative  healthcare  technology  products  and  solutions,
shared  today  that  it  has  been  named  to  Northern  Virginia
Technology  Council’s  (NVTC)  2022  Tech  100  list,  which
recognizes the top innovative companies and leaders in the
National Capital Region. It is the third year in a row that
CNSI has been honored among the trade association’s hand-
picked list of area companies, executives, and NextGen leaders
for making a positive impact in the region’s tech community.

“CNSI is proud to be recognized by NVTC among this esteemed
group of tech giants in our region,” said Todd Stottlemyer,
CNSI CEO. “Over the last year, we have invested significantly
in  our  products  and  solutions  to  deliver  even  greater
innovations for our clients across the United States. With our
agreement to merge with Kepro and the pending addition of its
suite of clinical services and technologies, we look forward
to bringing even greater value and innovation for our clients
with our combined capabilities and expertise.”

NVTC’s 2022 program received more than 200 nominations for the
100 honorees across three categories: Company, Executive, and
NextGen Leader. A panel of independent judges selected this
year’s winners, which included 71 tech companies.

“2022 has been a year of tremendous growth for our region’s
technology  hub,  thanks  to  the  dynamic  companies  and
individuals who are innovating and making a positive impact in
the world. Their contributions are the reason our region is
one of the nation’s most vibrant and collaborative technology
communities,” said Jennifer Taylor, president and CEO of NVTC.
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“NVTC congratulates CNSI for going above and beyond within
their company and in their respective industries. Even in
these unprecedented times of record levels of high-inflation
and hybrid-work, the future of our tech community is brighter
than ever, because of the momentous contributions of these
leaders and companies.”

View the full list of 2022 NVTC Tech 100 honorees here.

#  #  #

About CNSI:

CNSI delivers a broad range of health information technology
enterprise solutions and customizable products to a diverse
base of state and federal agencies in the United States. CNSI
aligns, builds, and manages innovative, high-quality, cost-
effective solutions that help clients achieve their mission,
enhance business performance, reduce costs, and improve the
health  of  individuals  and  communities.  Headquartered  in
McLean,  Virginia,  CNSI  employs  a  world-class  team  of
technologists, program managers, and subject matter experts
with  large-scale,  mission-critical  information  technology
implementation experience. Learn more at www.cns-inc.com.
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